
6 SCOTTISH QUALIFICATIONS AUTHORITY UPDATE 

 The Education Executive considered a report (copies of which had been 
circulated) by the Interim Head of Education (Secondary) (Curriculum, 
Quality Improvement and Performance inviting members to note the 
changes to the Scottish Qualifications Authority (SQA) arrangements for 
Session 2020–21 and subsequent arrangements for West Lothian 
Secondary Schools. 

 It was recommended that the Education Executive: 

 1. Note the implications for schools following the Scottish 
Qualifications Authority update; and 

 2. Note the arrangements across West Lothian Schools to address 
the changes. 

 Decision 

 To note the terms of the report. 

 


